

Parish Council since 1886

Paul Fuszard Bridport Town Council Bridport

2nd November 2020

Via email

Dear Paul

RE: LENGTHSMANS HOURS

Thank you for recent emails to the Clerk clarifying the situation with regards the lengthsmans hours and invoice.

We note that the Schedule of Work which details the lengthsmans hours over a 6-month period is sent bi-annually, usually with the invoice for payment.

We would be grateful if the Schedule of Work could be forwarded to the Clerk on a bimonthly basis (ie, every two months) so that we can better monitor expenditure.

Yours sincerely

Cllr A J Basker Chairman

Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council

clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com

Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com

Cc: Daryl Chambers